
HPC e-Bulletin 4 June 2021

Kia ora koutou 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
We are now at the mid term mark with three weeks to go of Semester A. It is really important that seniors have a 
game plan of managing their time between now and the end of semester as no doubt there will be a number of 
assessments due in the last week. A number of subjects are offering tutorials and extra workshop time. Students 
are encouraged to make the most of these. 
 
Semester B Courses: Students will soon receive timetables for Semester B. If there are any issues, students are 
encouraged to see either Joy Carter or Denise Casey to sort before the next semester gets underway.  
 
A big thank you to South Farms for allowing HPC to host the Thames Valley Cross Country event on their farm. A 
great venue and a well-supported event from schools in the Coromandel / Hauraki area. 
 
Junior Parent Teacher Interviews will take place on Thursday 10 June 4 - 8pm. Bookings can be made through 
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code?z=nD0sXB. The code is: 8wpvm. Alternatively, an interview form can be 
collected from the Student Centre or email studentservices@haurakiplains.school.nz. We welcome students to 
attend with parents. Students do not need to wear school uniform.  
 
Whānau Information and Consultation Meeting; Thanks to those who attended and listened to the significant 
changes ahead across both junior and senior curriculum over the next few years.  Information about the next 
meeting will be in next week’s e-bulletin. 
 
The latest Community Newsletter was sent out this week. We are always looking for good news to share. Feel free 
to get in touch if you have any suggestions or ideas. Contact amandaf@haurakiplains.school.nz 
 
Events Coming Up:  
Mon 7 June:   Queen’s Birthday - Day off for everyone 
 
Wed 9 June:   Primary Industries Field Trip 
 
Thur 10 June:   Junior Parent Teacher Interviews (4-8pm) 

Trade Secret Day (BCITO) 
Marae Catering Course  
Year 13 Business Studies Dragon’s Den Workshop 
Matamata Clay Target Shoot 
 

Fri 11 June  Showquest - Good luck to students involved in this event  
Marae Catering Course 
MotoX South King Country 

 
 
Enjoy the long weekend. 
 
Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
 
 
Quote of the week:  
Silence is golden, unless you have kids, then silence is just plain suspicious. 
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